
 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The student presenting this letter has been selected to participate in an upcoming 
leadership development program hosted by Sigma Tau Gamma Fraternity. Noble Man 
Institute is a national, developmental event designed to strengthen leadership skills and 
foster connections among undergraduate members and alumni across the country. 

This year, Noble Man Institute will be held November 7–9, 2025, at YMCA Camp 
Widjiwagan in Antioch, Tennessee. Grounded in The Student Leadership Challenge, the 
program provides participants the opportunity to enhance their leadership abilities while 
engaging in meaningful dialogue and networking experiences. 

We respectfully ask for your understanding and flexibility, as the student will need to be 
absent from class during these dates in order to attend. He will notify you in advance and 
make every effort to remain current with classwork and assignments. 

Sigma Tau Gamma recognizes that our members are students first. Our mission is to 
provide transformational, “outside the classroom” opportunities that support academic 
success while preparing members to thrive as leaders in their communities and professions. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (317) 644-1920 or 
noblemen@sigtau.org  

Thank you, 

 

Addison Schopp, Truman  
Chief Executive Officer 
Sigma Tau Gamma Fraternity Headquarters 
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